
 

J KYLE KEITH 
 

 
 
Laura Friend 
NRCB 
laura.friend@nrcb.ca 

 

DEAR MS. FRIEND, 

 
RE: Registration as a Participant in the SR1 Pre-Hearing 
 

I am writing this letter to formally register as a participant in the 2020 pre-hearing on the 
SR1 Springbank Flood mitigation project. 

 

I would like the following issues discussed… 

 
1. A discussion of 2013 flood on impacted communities (including financial, mental 

health and environmental/health consequences) 

2. The continuing risk and impacts to downstream communities without mitigation 
3. My opinion on why the Springbank (SR1) option is technically the best option vs. 

an in-stream solution (vs. proposed Maclean creek option or other options) 
4. This impact of further delays or a negative SR1 decision on my community, family, 

health, and the environment. 

5. The need to proceed with the most advanced and shovel-ready project 
 
Thank-you for reviewing my application to participate. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
J. Kyle Keith, P.Eng 
Elbow Park (Calgary) Resident 
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Attachments: Flood Photos of 414 40th Ave SW.  June 2013 
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